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Public Notice 
Tuesday, Aug. 31, 2021 

 

DESERT DIAMOND CASINO TUCSON TO TEMPORARILY CLOSE 

FOR MAINTENANCE, AUG. 31 – SEPT. 1  
 

TUCSON, Ariz. – The Desert Diamond Casino located on S. Nogales Highway near Tucson will 

temporarily close for maintenance on Tuesday, Aug. 31, 2021 at 10:00 p.m. It will reopen to the 

public on Wednesday, Sept. 1, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. Your understanding during this time is appreciated, 

and we apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

This temporary closure does not affect the three other Desert Diamond Casino properties near 

Sahuarita, Glendale, and Why (Ajo). For the latest status updates on the Tucson location, please 

continue to check www.ddcaz.com and Desert Diamond Casinos’ Facebook and Twitter accounts. 
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